
 
 

 

 

H-Connect at Florence Nightingale 

Community Hospital 

 

 

Staff members from Hconnect and DAACSS 

were pleased to be able to support carers as 

part of Ward 3 and Ward 5`s pledge to improve 

carer awareness, identification and support.  

Both Ward`s 3 and 5 are pilot sites for the H-

Connect Project which aims to improve the 

support and help that carers receive on their 

caring journey. 

 

The Carers Pop-Up Stand was a great success, 

with lots of carers attending to find out more 

about the help and support available to them. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hconnect and DAACSS will be continuing to 

support carers by offering a monthly stand in 

the Main Hospital Corridor at Entrance A at 

the Florence Nightingale Community 

Hospital, where there will be a whole host of 

leaflets and information that can help support 

carers within Derbyshire. 

Feel free to pop along on these dates for a chat 

to find out more! 

• 23rd September 12-2pm 

• 28th October 12-2pm 

• 20th November 12-2pm 

• 15th December 12-2pm 

 


